
 

Christmas Fundraising Update 

Thank you to everyone who joined in our different 

fundraising activities in December. 
 

Pennies for Piano raised an amazing £589.76 

Pennies for Piano winners were Class 17 Well Done! 
 

Our Film nights raised £1,430 
The Pringle Pot decorating competition raised £70 
The Crazy Hair and Winter Wear Day raised £352 

Raffle raised £992.00 

 

In total that’s a staggering 
£3,433.76 Thank you! 
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Welcome to our first newsletter for 2022 
 

Please see our update on fundraising so far and 
news on some upcoming events for Easter. 

School.association@williamlaw.peterborough.sch.uk 

Co-op Funding Update 

As you know we were 
successful with our Co-op 

funding again last year and 
with the money raised, school 

purchased some amazing 
books for the children, The 
Co-op funding raised an 

amazing £1,080.00  
 

 

Break The Rules Day  
We hope everyone enjoyed breaking the rules on the last day of 
term. We asked every child in school to join in and break as many 
of the listed rules as they liked including wearing dress down, 
painted nails, unhealthy snack and wearing trainers. 
 
Thank you to all who took part.  
 

Together we raised £427.00 

 
Thank you for your continued support 
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MARCH 

Easter Ears & Egg Decorating Competition -

details to follow  

 
 
APRIL  

Easter Egg Hunt – Details to follow 

 
 
JULY 15TH 6pm-8pm 

BBQ & Inflatables Evening 


